
VISIT OUR PROJECT WEBPAGE TO LEARN MORE! 

Construction is officially underway on the 16,560-square-foot addition to the Terry Erickson Club! 
This expansion will soon become our Life & Workforce Readiness Center, a space designed to empower
members with career exploration opportunities. 

Thanks to the incredible generosity of our community, we are making meaningful strides toward
building brighter futures for youth in La Crosse County. While we’ve made significant progress, we still
need your support to reach our goal.

Our new center, set to open in winter 2025, will provide members with hands-on opportunities to
explore high-demand careers, develop real-world skills, and build valuable connections with local
businesses. We can’t wait to welcome our members into the new center and continue growing our
impactful programming! 

WORKFORCE READINESS CENTER UPDATEWORKFORCE READINESS CENTER UPDATE
GREAT FUTURES IN PROGRESSGREAT FUTURES IN PROGRESS
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https://www.bgclax.org/onalaska-club
https://www.bgclax.org/onalaska-club


PROJECT AT A GLIMPSEPROJECT AT A GLIMPSE

COMING SOON!COMING SOON!
WORKFORCE READINESSWORKFORCE READINESS  

ADDITION HERE!ADDITION HERE!



SUMMER 2025SUMMER 2025

Even while under construction, our mission continues. This summer alone, over 200 middle
and high school members across our Clubs will participate in career camps that engage

them in hands-on projects in fields like healthcare, finance, trades, and more with local
partners and field experts. These experiences are just a glimpse of what’s to come! 

“I didn’t think I was interested in being an electrician until I got to install a light
and see how it works.” - Brenengen Club Teen

“I learned I like to work with my hands and using power tools was AWESOME!”
- Mathy BGC Teen

“The stock market was actually fun to learn about, especially when my team
won the simulation. ” - Skogen BGC Teen
  



JULY UPDATEJULY UPDATE

Jake spotted aJake spotted a  
former club member workingformer club member working

on our project!on our project!

Teigen Meiners has beenTeigen Meiners has been
annouced as our new Directorannouced as our new Director

of Workforce Readiness!of Workforce Readiness!

https://youtu.be/p0Ht3BFQYVw

